
Scott and George Abel 
8 1/2 Noyes Street 
Utica, NY 13502 

Dear Historian, 

My cousin and I are looking for information regarding Johann Jacob 
Abel and Elizabeth (Humbert) Abel. As you will read in the enclosed pages 
Jacob came over from Germany approximately 1732 and was one of the earlier 
settlers in Dutchess County. We have had a very difficult time tracing his 
movements since he was in Dutchess County. 

I have enclosed a small portion of our family history especially 
highlighting Johann Jacob Abel  and his immediate family. Any and all 
information that you could send would be GREATLY APPRECIATED. Also, 
if you find any information that would lead you to believe that we made an error 
we definitely want to know about that also. 

If there are any expenses that need to be taken care of please inform us 
ahead of time so that we may take care of them. Please feel free to give our 
address to anyone that may have information regarding this part of the family or 
any other. 

We can be reached at the following addresses: 

George Abel 
8 1/2 Noyes Street 
Utica, NY 13502 

Scott Abel 
E-Mail Address 
X-ifiefleftetetael7eem-
or 
Pager--34-5-728-441-5-

t-$60 -366. - •a33 7 
Pin # 3075y 

When mailing any information as you can see it would be better to send it 
to George and he will be sure that I get a copy. Again thank you for your time 
and help in this hunt. 

Sincerely, 
Scott M. Abel 
George Abel 


